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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

It is not long now until our infants perform ‘Everybody Loves a Baby.’  We are busy rehearsing this 

week and are looking forward to performing to our audiences.  Tickets were issued earlier in the month 

for the Tuesday and Wednesday evening performances.  Unfortunately we are unable to issue any 

extra tickets for either evening due to the capacity of the church.  There will be an opportunity to 

watch our dress rehearsal in the church for people that are not able to attend the evening 

performances.  This will be held on MONDAY 9th DECEMBER at 1.15pm in Alloway Parish Church.  

This is a rehearsal for family members and childminders who are unable to attend the evening 

performances.  There will be no tickets for this dress rehearsal as numbers will be less because most 

parents will be using their ticket allocation for our evening performances.  Primary 4-7 will join us to 

watch this dress rehearsal. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.   

    

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Fiona Meney 

DEPUTE HEAD TEACHER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


